
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
23rd November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Today we are taking part in a takeover challenge; we are all very excited because we are Miss Day. The takeover 

challenge is a chance for children to take over the adults roles. We have taken a walk around the school and seen 

that all of the teachers and children are very happy. There are loads of extra staff in school today and there are loads 

of smiles as well.    Miss Day [Niamh], Miss Day [Georgia] and Miss Day [Dorothy]  

Children in Need – Thank you for your donations.  We raised £164.33 from the non-uniform and fill a Pudsey.  
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Telephone:   01526 352715  
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Head teacher:   Miss Georgina Day x 4             
Chair of Governors:  Mr Paul Brewster 

 

 
Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 
Wharf Lane 
Kirkby on Bain 
Woodhall Spa 
Lincolnshire 

LN10 6YW 

We are having a non-uniform 

day on Friday 30th November 

2018. Please may you bring a 

donation that can be a tombola 

prize at the Christmas fair. 

 

Please make sure pupils have 

their PE kits in school all week. If 

you have warm clothing [like 

base layers, tracksuit bottoms, a 

spare jumper or a coat] that 

could help your child keep warm 

during PE lessons., you are 

welcome to send those in PE kits 

too. Children will be active so 

please ensure extra clothing still 

allows them to move. 

Dates for your diary 

28th November   Bags2school collection 

30th November  Friends of the School Bake Sale and Games Night 

– details to follow 

7th December     FOS Christmas Fair – 3.30pm in the Hall – Please 

note: there will not be a Good Work Assembly for parents on 

this day  

10th December   School Carol Service – Maple and Chestnut One 

will be performing ‘A King is Born’ within the service – times to 

follow 

11th December   Whole School Christmas Lunch at the Community 

Centre, Coningsby 

14th December  Whole School Pantomime trip to the Theatre 

Royal, Lincoln to see Snow White 

 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday 27th November to Monday 3rd December 

3:30 – 4:00 in the school hall 

If we sell enough books, we will also receive books  for 

the school  library. 

 

If any parents are happy to run a stall for us at 

our Christmas fair, please let the office know. 

We would really appreciate your help. 
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